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I oppose this bill. As we have seen over the past two years a perpetual emergency 

with weak evidence and no checks in place will not stand. Passing this over to an 

unelected position is an offense more gross than the previous misuse of emergency 

powers. Hiding this attempt by rewriting a bill with nothing related to the recent 

changes shows the intention of the creators. This will not stand, and the people are 

waking up to these deceptions. We do not consent and demand integrity and 

transparency.  


